
	Preschool	News	
	
Weekly	Update:	September	30,	2024	
	
Letter:	Gg	 	 Number:	4	
Color:	yellow	 	 	 Shape:	rectangle	
Rhyme:	Goldilocks	and	the	3	Bears	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	 This	week	we	will	read	and	watch	the	story	of	Goldilocks.	We	will	also	introduce	a	
new	number	and	color.	The	Fun	Run	kicked	off	last	Friday.	This	is	a	special	time	to	practice	
our	gross	motor	skills	by	running	laps	around	our	playground	to	prepare	for	the	run	on	
October	11th.	Children	are	asked	to	get	pledges	from	family	and	friends	to	help	our	school	
earn	money	for	our	school.	Friday	October	11th	will	be	a	half	day	with	Preschool	dismissal	
at	10:45.	
	 Special	thanks	to	Kayla	Siemann	for	volunteering	to	be	our	Room	Mom.	She	will	help	
organize	and	send	emails	regarding	class	events.	Kayla	will	be	sending	out	a	Sign	Up	
Genius	email	for	parents	to	send	in	items	for	our	Halloween	party.	The	children	will	
decorate	bags	for	Halloween	day	in	case	you	want	to	send	in	treats	for	the	class.	We	have	
16	children.		
	 We	will	attend	the	Living	Rosary	this	Thursday	at	1:00.	If	you	are	able,	please	come	
to	our	building	at	12:35	to	walk	and	sit	with	us.	We	would	appreciate	all	that	are	able	to	
help.	
Important	Dates:	
*October	3rd	-	Living	Rosary	1:00	
*October	4th	–	NO	SCHOOL		(Faculty	In-Service)	
*October	11th-	Cardinal	Fun	Run	Day	–	early	dismissal	is	10:45	for	Little	Cardinals	

	
		

Have	a	great	week,	
Alex	Pechon	and	Chelsea	Wiegand	

 
 
 
 
 
 


